
SYNOPSIS 
 Purchase and Use of Bottled Water 

Policy Amendments 
 

 
At the June 19, 2017 meeting of Committee of the Whole, Council directed staff to 

develop a policy with regards to bottled water that would address the use of Town 

provided bottled water and explore the best environmentally positive way in providing 

liquid refreshments to citizens and staff at meetings and events. Staff drafted a policy 

based on a similar policy in place at the provincial government level.  Council approved 

the Purchase and Use of Bottled Water Policy on September 25, 2017. 

  
As part of the ongoing Policy and Bylaw review, staff have reviewed this Policy and are 

recommending some minor changes to the wording that would no longer prohibit the 

use of bottled water but rather strongly discourage it unless deemed necessary. 

 

MOTION:  
That Council approve of the amendments to the Purchase and Use of 
Bottled Water Policy #01130-02. 
     
 

 
 


